Kathy S. Boger 570 Woodhill Road Mansfield, OH 44907

May 11, 2021

Mr. Steve Earnest

Executive Director

Mid-Ohio Educational Services Center

890 W. 4th St. # 100

Mansfield, OH 44906

Mr. Steve Earnest,

Peter's High School as a tutor. I found you and your team to be very pleasant and helpful during my Thank you for the opportunity to work at Mid-Ohio Educational Services Center in conjunction with St.

difference in the lives of students, they have certainly made a difference in mine. a wonderful experience and one of which I am very proud. Through the years I hope I have made a As of May 26, 2021, our last day of school, I will be retiring after forty-two year in education. It has been

Most sincerely,

Kathy S. Boger

CHUS DOSE